
 
April 30-80 
 
Dear Friends, 
I received the articles, books and Xeroxed materials which I appreciate very much. 
Translating Los Nombres de Christo and writing a commentary to the Logique de la 
Philosophie of E. Weil keeps me quite busy. Fortunately my teaching is no burden and 
I can give my time to my own work. I am deeply concerned about your reaction to the 
articles I sent. Paul Ricoeur has been encouraging but my ability to find publishers has 
not been too successful. 
Your letter made me very happy because I also feel that I have found friends and I 
hope that soon we will see each other again. Are you planning to come to N.Y.C.? 
 
Do let me hear from you soon 
Sincerely, 
[Signatura] 
 
 
Priscilla, I think you might like this article on Heidegger. 


